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S "A' '[ * ,8,'% , , , June 21, 1979

Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon, Roisman & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W. Ifl RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F01A-79-149

Dear its. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter of April 25, 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, access to those
documents in Dr. Stephen H. Hanauer's " Nugget File" which had not
previously been provided to the Union of Concerned Scientists.

Copies of these documents are being placed in the NRC's Public Document
Room, located at 1717 H Street, N.W. , Washington, D.C.

Sincerely,
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J. M. Felton, Directorj ,-
' Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration
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